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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Chief Lloyd Phillips attending three day AFNQL 
meetings in Quebec City  

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake –  10, Ohiarí:ha/June 2014) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to 
inform the community that Chief Lloyd Phillips will be in Quebec City today (Tuesday) through 
Thursday to attend the Assembly of First Nations of Quebec & Labrador Chiefs’ Meetings. 
 
Agenda items include Education (Bill C-33); an update on the Assembly of First Nations national 
office; use of AFNQL’s portion of Gas Tax class action settlement (monies over and above 
individual payments); First Nations casino in Quebec; and political relations with Quebec. 
 
Chief Phillips will return to the office on Friday. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché    
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke     
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca    
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